NATIONAL PARKS

DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

NOTICE TO PROCEED
Date: 3 »U:JAN 707‘

ATTY. BERNARD VINCENT C. PULIDO
General Manager

Unit 104 Greenhills Court, 25 Annapolis St.
Brgy. Greenhills, City of San Juan

Dear Atty. Pulido:

The attached Contract Agreement for the “Provision of Ground Maintenance Services for
Selected Areas in Rizal Park for FY 2024" amounting to Twelve Million Fifty-four

Thousand One Hundred Sixty-six Pesos & 67/100 Pesos Only (Php 12,054,166.67)

having been approved, notice is hereby given to proceed with the services under the terms
and conditions stipulated from 01 February 2024 to 31 December 2024.

Upon receipt of this notice, you shall be responsible to perform the services under the terms
and conditions stated in the agreement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing the space provided
below. Keep one copy and return the other to the National Parks Development Committee.

Very truly yours,

b,

CECILLE A. LORENZANA-ROMERO

Executive Director |

Receipt acknowledged and CONFORME:

ERNARD VINCENT C. PULIDO
Geheral Manager

SSA Inc. 37 JAN

Date:
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